From: Jon Waterfield

To: info@slocleanair.org

Subject: Keep the dunnes open

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 9:13:03 PM
Hello,

| am slo county resident, and | am concerned about the continuing closure of the
oceano dunnes OHV park. | would like you all to take as much action as possible to
look into the validity of the claims of the silica content of dust, and the percentage of
dust that is actually directly from the dunnes, and the real impact of Ohvs on the
dunnes. | really don't believe that the ohvs are causing the dust as claimed, and that
sand is going to blow in the air at the beach no matter what is driven on top of it.

| have had countless great dunne trips with groups of friends and it is such a
awesome place to be able to camp and ride and enjoy our coastline, | hope to keep it
open for the next generation can enjoy it too.

Thank you for you time,
Jon waterfield

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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